From: COPS Director

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 8:03 PM

To:

Subject: RE: President's Commission Meeting with Attorney General Barr, Tuesday

Subject: RE: President's Commission Meeting with Attorney General Barr, Tuesday, June 16, 2020

Dear Commissioners:

Please see the attached document for travel information for the meeting with Attorney General Barr on Tuesday, June 16 at 10:00 am.

Sincerely,

Phil Keith, Chair

President's Commission on Law Enforcement and the Administration of Justice

From: COPS Director

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 6:19 PM

To:



Subject: President's Commission Meeting with Attorney General Barr, Tuesday, June 16, 2020

Commissioners,

Once again I want to thank you for your ongoing service and tireless commitment to support the mission of the President's Commission. Both Attorney General Barr and President Trump sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve this historic work.

Following up on Vice-Chair Sullivan's call yesterday, Attorney General Barr has asked to meet with you on Tuesday, June 16, 2020 in his office at the Department of Justice. We realize this is short notice, however the Attorney General wants to speak directly to the Commission and provide guidance for future work. For those of you residing outside the Capitol Region, a representative from our travel coordinator will contact you to help make your arrangements for travel and lodging. For non-federal Commissioners, the Commission will cover your travel costs (airfare, hotel, and per diem and ground transportation).

We are planning for Monday, June 15, 2020 to be your inbound travel day. You will spend the evening at a hotel close to the Department of Justice, and you will meet with the Attorney General on Tuesday. If time allows we will go directly into an executive session immediately following the meeting with the Attorney General. The agenda for the meeting will be forthcoming. We will make every effort possible for your return flight home to be Tuesday evening (subject to flight availability) or first thing Wednesday morning.

If you are unable to attend, please let me know at your earliest convenience. Thank

you for your flexibility and for all that you have done for the President's Commission on Law Enforcement and the Administration of Justice. I look forward to continuing our work together.

Sincerely,

Phil Keith, Chair

President's Commission on Law Enforcement and the Administration of Justice